
Guitar Assembly, Friday 11 March 2022  

Dear Parents   

   

I am pleased to let you know that our Guitar students will be performing at our Assembly this 

Friday, 11 March 2022.  If any parents would like to attend, please arrive at school just before 

8.50 am and you will be taken through to our School Hall, with the assembly commencing at 

8.50 am. The assembly should last around 20 minutes.  

   

With best wishes  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 


